
March, 2023 

Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

On Friday 17 March 2023, the Prep Reception and Prep students will be having a Teddy Bear’s 
Picnic. The day is designed to integrate our Mathematics concepts of Number and Measurement, 
and for the English component, writing about a familiar event.  We are asking that all Prep 
Reception and Prep students bring their favourite teddy bear to school to take part in the Teddy 
Bear’s Picnic. Students will use their teddy bears throughout the morning to participate in a variety 
of English and Mathematics activities. The fun will conclude with the Prep Reception and Prep 
classes coming together with their teddy bears to have a picnic for morning tea.  

During the planned activities, the teachers will be providing Tiny Teddy biscuits, that the students 
will then be able to consume.  Please note that students will not be sharing food, they will have 
their own packet to eat.   

Please complete the consent form for permission for your child to consume Tiny Teddy Biscuits and 
to participate in Teddy Bear Picnic activities by no later than Friday 10 March 2023. 

We look forward to a fun day! 

Yours sincerely, 

Kylie McKerrow   Lisa Foster 
Prep Coordinator  Assistant Principal Head of Junior School 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
-

TEDDY BEAR’S PICNIC PERMISSION SLIP 

I do / do not give my child___________________________________ of Prep ______ permission 
to consume Tiny Teddy biscuits during the Teddy Bear’s Picnic activities on Friday 17 March 2023. 

Parent/Guardian Name:___________________________Signed:_________________________ 
Date:      /        /23 

Please complete the consent form for permission for your child to consume Tiny Teddy Biscuits and 
to participate in Teddy Bear Picnic activities by no later than Friday 10 March 2023. 


